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2024 DECEMBER ANNUAL MEETING VOTING RESULTS

The votes from the December Annual Meeting have been certified.

On Ballot Item #1, voting for 3 open positions on the 2025 Board of Directors, the
votes were as follows:

Karl Krotzer- 23
Cyndi Dewitt- 26
Carlton Albrect- 4
Kathy Simmons- 26

On ballot item #2, adding late payment fee to Annual Mandatory Dues:

Yes -25
No -3

In conclusion the 2025 BOD will welcome one new director, Kathy Simmons.
We would like to thank Carlton for serving on our Board!

We will also add the details on the late payment fee into the bylaws document.



